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JUNE 

THEMES 

   

       2 CARING FOR OTHERS 

       9 GIVING HOPE 

     16 BASICS TAUGHT 

     23 PART OF TEAM 

     30 PERSEVERANCE 

 

BIBLE SCHOOL 

9:30 AM 

      2 PRAYER OF DEDICATION 

     9 UZZIAH 

   16 ADDRESSING SIN 

   23 REBUILDING WALL 

   30 COUNSELING   

 

   SERMON SERIES 

Sunday Morning 

        2 ALL SHOOK UP 

       9 ONE SIDED LOVE AFFAIR 

    16 DON’T CRY DADDY 

   23 LONG AS I HAVE YOU 

   30 IN THE GHETTO 

 

     

Remember to pray for  

School Administration 

& Carter Middle School 

 

  

 

 

 

    Helping  

       With 

      L I F E 

 

 

 

 

 

 
LEADING BY EXAMPLE 

     God Has blessed us so that we 

can be a blessing to others. 

     As May concluded and people 

sought to “remember the Fallen”, 

we showed the way.  Christ’s 

Church has been honoring our Lord 

who gave His life for nearly 2000 

years.  Our displays and 

decorations reminded our 

community of those who have laid 

down their lives.  Our yearly display 

was also shared at the Freedom 4 

Veterans 5K Run. 

     In June, the community will 

strive to bring people together for 

the Clio Summer Kick-Off.  We have 

been recruiting businesses and 

non-profits to put together a 

community event in the park on 

June 20, 21.  We will be providing 

an area that will focus on our 

ministry and provide “Free Water” 

for all and crayons for the youth 

(coloring books are available online 

at our website for free).   

     Caring for the needy is growing 

in importance as well.  We ceased 

food distributions once 

participation dropped to the low 

200’s and other sources were in 

place to handle them.  The 

economy is struggling and 

distributions have resumed.  God 

used us to bring the 

pieces together and about 1000 

people were helped (up 33% from 

the highest we had experienced). 

     In July we will continue to 

encourage Christians to join 

together with the string of Monday 

Night Christian concerts at the 

Lowell Mason Prayer Walk Park. 

    By that time, our sign should 

have new panels and be lit again 

thanks to the generosity of God’s 

people. 

    What a blessing as our people 

are caring not only for their 

families, but also helping with 

decorations and staffing at these 

community events. 

   “Doing more in ’24!” 

 

 

We promote positive behaviors 

that can lead to positive outcomes 

for personal, business, community 

growth and well-being! 
 

Monthly Themes are set: 

June:          We’re Nice to Servers 

July:           We’re Connected 

August:      We’re Friendly 

September:  Be Nice.org 

October:     We Listen 

November: We’re Grateful 

December: We Care About Others 

As God’s people, let us lead the way 

by living our lives: LOVING GOD and 

LOVING OTHERS every day! 


